
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
As the 2022 school year draws to a close, I wanted to thank you and all parents, students and 
teachers for your extraordinary efforts this year.  
 
I also want to let you know about a new program that will ease pressure on household budgets by 
helping to pay for your children’s school supplies at the start of the next school year.  
 
From 12 December 2022, NSW parents can access a $150 Premier’s Back to School NSW 
Voucher for each child in primary school, secondary school or home-schooling in 2023. 
 
Vouchers can go towards the cost of school uniforms, shoes, bags, textbooks, or stationery 
purchased from registered businesses. You can apply for the vouchers via the Service NSW app, 
and for more information, visit service.nsw.gov.au, call 13 77 88 or attend a Service NSW Centre. 
 
This new program is part of our plan to give families a more secure financial start to the year.  
 
It has been fantastic to see so many students back in the classroom and thriving in 2022 after so 
many disruptions, and 2023 is shaping up to be an even bigger year for education in NSW. 
 
We’re rolling out a new, back-to-basics curriculum; making changes so students are even better 
prepared for employment and further education; doing more to recognise and reward our best 
teachers; and making it easier for parents to connect with your children’s education. 
 
It’s all about taking those important steps to make NSW education the best it can be, so we can set 
up our children for future success. 
 
Thank you again for all your efforts this year. I wish you and your family a safe and happy summer - 
and don’t forget to download your Premier’s Back to School NSW Voucher from 12 December.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dominic Perrottet MP 
Premier  
 


